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From: Loretta Gargan
To: Elizabeth Brekhus; Bill Kircher; Elizabeth Robbins; Beach Kuhl; Julie McMillan
Cc: Cyndie Martel; Rebecca Markwick
Subject: 28 Walnut - ADR
Date: Wednesday, April 12, 2023 6:36:14 PM


Dear Honorary Mayor Kuhl and Honorary Council Members,


We live at 14 Walnut Avenue and although we have not been able to be in attendance for the
ADR meetings we have been following the review of the submittal for the property at 28
Walnut Ave.


It is not clear to us why the applicant has not taken into account the recommendations of the
majority of the ADR members who asked that the design be re-worked.  It is our
understanding that although the ADR committee did not vote to approve the project, it has
been moved on to the Town Council seeking approval there.


We would hope that the process of refinement in terms of massing and screening be looked at
and negotiated with the ADR members prior to moving on to the Town Council.


Respectfully,
Loretta Gargan
and
Catherine Wagner


14 Walnut Avenue
P.O. Box 718
Ross, CA 
94957


Loretta Gargan Landscape + Design
www.lorettagargan.com
lorettagargan@gmail.com
415.850.5482
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